Re: Plains Radio I adcasting Co,
Well #1~P 36-9-28
Chaves County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

Please find a copy of the letter which was sent to the Commissioner of Public
Lands, 0il and Gas Division January 2, 1973 at the request of Wayne Adkins,
Thank you.

Clara Talbert
P. 0. Box 1168
Roswell, New Mexico 88201
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